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The Cieveland Electric I1luminating
Company
ATTN: Mr, Alvin Kaplan
Vice President
Nuclear Group
10 Center Road
Perry, OH 44081

Gentlemen:

In response to your letter dated August 22, 1988, and previous conversations
with Mr, W. Srell of my staff, your proposal to reschedule the next exercise

at the Perry Nuclear Power Plant for August 30, 1989, is acceptable.

If you have any questions, please contact Mr, T, Ploski of my staff at
(312) 790-5529,

Sincerely,

" TeTnal afgned vy T D Staiw
W. D, Shafer, Chief e
Emergency Preparedness and

Radiological Protection Branch

cc: F. R, Stead, Director, Nuclear
Support Department
M. D, Lyster, General Manager,
Perry Plant Operations Department
R. A, Newkirk, Manager,
Licensing and Compliance Section
S. S. Kensicki, Director, Perry
Plant Technical Department
OCD/DCB (R1DS)
Licensino Fee Management Branch
Resident Inspector, RIII
Harold W, Kohn, Ohio EPA
Terry J. Lodge, Esq.
James W, Marris, State of Ohio
Rog:rt M, Quillin, Ohio
partment of Health 8805230010 @BO916
State of Ohfo, Public :82 ADOCK 030004
Utilities Commission
W. Travers, EPB, NRR
W. Weaver, FEMA, RY
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